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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

With the last round of Pre-Public Exams fast approaching, I am writing to inform you that Year 13 

students will be given the flexibility to able to revise from home during the examination period if they 

wish to. Year 13 PPEs take place between 6th March – 17th March 2023.  

 

Students will not need to be in school unless 

 

• They have an examination; in which case they need to be onsite at least 15 minutes in 

advance.  

• They have been requested to attend lessons by staff, for example Art students do not have 

an examination in this period and so will be continuing to work on preparation for their final 

pieces.  

• It is thought in conjunction with the student that revising in the Sixth Form Centre will give 

them more structure and support their outcomes in exams.  

 

All students are welcome to revise in the Sixth Form area should they wish to.  Students will need to 

sign in and out at main reception during this period so that we have an accurate record of who is on 

site.  

 

These are an important couple of weeks for our students in the lead up to the final examinations 

which start in May. As they receive their results students will be working with staff on an action plan 

to support their revision over the Easter holidays.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support in encouraging students to manage 

their revision, getting a good night’s sleep and keeping hydrated so that they have every chance to 

perform to the best of their ability.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

Miss L Brittain  

Deputy Head 

 

 


